
            Last Friday was our 16th annual  

            successful MS WALK.  With the  

            help of the Penny Drop we were  

able to raise $1151.88! The rain       

didn’t stop us, we walked the halls, 

gym and even the library! 

           It was so inspiring to see all those  

           smiling faces knowing they 

           were walking to help those who 

          have struggles with MS.  

Congratulations to Miss Lamer’s   

Second grade class for taking 

FIRST place in the Penny Drop! 

   

               

 


